
Dear Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some updates regarding the Civic 

Engagement Initiative. 

Upcoming Events 

• Community Workshop: Join us on March 15, 2024 for a workshop on effective 

community advocacy. 

• Volunteer Opportunity: Volunteer for the local clean-up day on April 22, 2024. 

New Resources Available 

We have added new resources to our website, including guides on civic participation and local 

policies. Visit here to access these materials. 

Feedback Request 

Your feedback is invaluable to us! Please take a moment to complete our survey here. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to civic engagement. We look forward to seeing you 

at our events! 

Best Regards, 

The Civic Engagement Initiative Team 

http://www.civicengagementinitiative.org/resources
http://www.civicengagementinitiative.org/survey

